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TO:   All Earl Grey Families 
FROM:   Earl Grey School Council 
DATE:   November 15, 2021 
 
 
Dear Earl Grey Families, 
 
Earl Grey needs your help.  
 
During this unprecedented year, we are hoping to raise $10,000 in direct donations by Dec. 17, 2021 to 
fund the Arts, active programs, presentations/workshops for students, as well as technology. We want 
to create a variety of Art kits for classes to access, and book a number of virtual performances (e.g. 
Prologue Performing Arts - $ 600 per presentation, Scientists in the School - $230 per presentation) that 
would be accessible to all students in the school.  We would also like to purchase additional 
Chromebooks that will allow students more equitable access to the curriculum (each Chromebook is 
roughly $ 300).   
 
As this is likely our only fundraiser for the year, a donation of $ 25 per student will allow us to reach our 
goal! 
 
Thank you for your generous donations to help enhance our school during this pivotal time of transition, 
as students move from elementary to secondary school and childhood to young adulthood.   
 
This year, due to Covid, we can only accept donations online. 

 

Step 1: Go to  Click here to Donate to Earl Grey PS  
 
Step 2: Under GIFT INFORMATION choose the amount you wish to donate.  Click ADD TO CART 
 
Step 3: Check the dollar amount under WHAT’S IN YOUR CART, and if it is correct click CONTINUE 

 
Step 4: SIGN IN (you must register before you sign-in) 

 
Step 5: Follow the instructions to finalize your donation. ONLINE TAX RECEIPTS will be available for 
printing immediately. 

 
 

Thank you! 

https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/457/153/false/true?school=808&initiative=1

